
From: Jay Bach  
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 8:42 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FILE NUMBER 190159 

 
Hello, 
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed development of the Western Building Products Inc. building on 
115th St.  I live at 6924 N. 124th St. in Milwaukee, 53224 directly behind this proposed location. I am 
concerned about the noise that this industrial building will bring to our longtime residential area. I am 
against the rezoning of this location from residential to commercial. I understand that this building 
represents jobs and an increase in the Milwaukee tax base, but I don't think it should come at the cost of 
disrupting a residential neighborhood and taking away from the little green space that there is left in the 
City of Milwaukee. I also understand that big money will almost always win out over a handful of middle 
class voices who oppose such a building project in their neighborhood. I ask that you reconsider this 
zoning change from residential to commercial and keep what little green space and quiet we have left in 
this City. Thank you and have a good day. 
 
Jay Bach 
6924 N. 124th St Milwaukee, WI 53224   

 


